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Each year, we continue to carry out strategic objectives in our school’s MNSAA 

Strategic Plan. One of the objectives is “Support learning and development of 

the whole child by ensuring an appropriate campus environment”. We have 

addressed safety and security issues with the installation of a buzzer system for 

school entry, cameras on campus, communication system upgrades and more. 

The facility upgrades include the auditorium, gym, and playground.  

 

As we continue to seek the safety and security of our school and parish 

community, we have decided that rekeying the property is one important 

initiatives we need to complete this summer.  The project will likely begin late 

June or early July.   

 

Upon completion, the Business Office will begin to issue keys to those who need 

access to the property in their efforts to perform their ministry for the 

achievement of our mission and vision.     

 

Also, the south foyer doors of the church will now remain locked during the day.  

We will provide the effective date soon.  We are considering the options for 

access.  Please stay tuned.   

 

Following the end of the school year, all key cards will be deactivated.  

Annunciation staff will reactivate cards for those who need access soon after 

deactivation.   

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we continue to improve our 

campus safety and security environment.  

 

Please contact the Parish Business Office with any questions.  

 

 

Jim Weiland 

 


